
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WORSHIP GUIDE 
January 23, 2022 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
He Keeps Me Singing 

 
How Deep The Father’s Love 

 
Center Prayer Time 

 
There’s Something About That Name 

Living Hope 
 

Message From God’s Word 
Preach the Gospel Without Charge 

1 Corinthians 9:1-18 
Pastor Robert Weaver 

 
Invite:  In The Garden 

 
Closing:  Let’s Just Praise The Lord 

 

 

 

2021 GIVING RECORDS 
If you would like a copy of your 2021 giving records, please sign your 

name and envelope # on the sign up sheet on the back table.  Or you can 
call the office at 618-283-1113.  If you are giving at the beginning of  
January 2022 but would like to count in 2021, please let us know.  

 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
Did you pack a shoebox for Operation Christmas Child in November? 

You can follow your shoebox if you paid for shipping online. Go to  
Samaritainspurse.org/operationchristmaschild/followyourboxlookup. 

It will ask for your email address or your barcode number. 
Please pray for the child that receives your box.  

 

LORD’S SUPPER 
We will observe the Lord’s Supper on January 30th.  

 

WELCOME CARDS 
Don’t forget the Welcome Cards on the back table and in the pews. If 
you are new or visiting our church, please fill out a welcome card and 

place in offering basket. At the bottom of the card is a place you can fill 
out a prayer request or update a previous prayer request. Thank you. 

 
DVD copies of Sunday service is available. Sign up on the Worship  
Center table. Services archived on the website: www.unityvan.com 

Office Hours: Mon - Thur. 8am-12pm 

office@unityvan.com 

 

 



 

THINGS TO REMEMBER 

FRIDAY NIGHT IGNITE  
“NERF WARS” 

January 28th 6:00-8:00 pm.  
Ignite is a High-Energy Event in which 

preteens (Grades 4-6) can learn and grow 
in their relationships with friends, leaders, 
and most importantly God.  It is a FREE 
event, so if you would like to help during 

this event, make a donation, or provide food; let Brandon or JR know or 
you can make a check out to UBC with Ignite in the memo. 

UNITY BAPTIST  
PRAISE TEAM  

The Praise Team will 
begin practicing and  

performing again in 2022.  
If you are willing to  

commit to practicing and 
singing to lead our Worship Service, signup on the table in the back of the 
Worship Center. Practice will be on Sunday mornings at 8:00 AM.  This 

is a BIG commitment that will allow us to be excellent in Worship! 

BAPTIST FOUNDATION OF  
ILLINOIS SCHOLARSHIP 

Baptist Foundation of Illinois will be  
accepting scholarship applications for the 2022-
2023 school year during the month of January. 
We will make an online application available on 
the BFI website during January. For more info, 
visit our Educational Scholarship page or email: 
ken.steward@baptistfoundationil.org or call the 

BFI office at 217-391-3105.  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
PLANNING MEETING  

TODAY, immediately following the morning  
worship service, in the Worship Center. 

For all previous 2021 Teachers,  
VBS decorators and anyone interested in  

helping with VBS this year. 
For more information see Brandon. 

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH  

 
SUNDAY, January 23 

 
  9:00am    Sunday School for Kids, Youth and Adults 
10:15am    Morning Worship Service 
10:15am    KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade 
10:15am    Nursery-KOW Youth, Julie Corning 
  6:00pm    Family Night Volleyball 

 
WEDNESDAY,  January 26 

 
 5:45-7:30pm     Club 185 (4 yrs.—6th grade) 
 5:45-7:45pm     Legacy Youth 
 6:00-7:00pm     Ladies Bible Study @ 185 

Wednesday Afternoons—Video Devotionals @unityvan.com 
 

FRIDAY,  January 28 
 

6:00-8:00pm     Ignite “Nerf Wars” (Grades 4-6) 


